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ISSUE 11 AUGUST 2020 

 

 

 
08.01.2020 

Events/Notices for August 2020 

City Council 

August 6th-6:00PM @ Dakota City Council Chambers 

Meetings are open to the public, please remember social distancing recommendations.  

Dakota County Food Pantry 

August 27th-4:00PM-5:30PM @ Dakota City Fire Hall.  

Drive-Thru only! There are food boxes available at city hall, please call 402-987-3448 for more information.  

REMINDERS 

All residents must license animals, ATV/UTV, golf carts, and home based businesses. To do so, please stop in at City Hall 
to fill out the proper form and payment!  

 

 

  With the budget year 2020-2021 approaching, what improvements would you 
like to seen happen in the City of Dakota City?  

Email your responses to admin@dakotacity.net  

 

 

Would you like your business to be featured in our newsletter? Email 
customerservice2@dakotacity.net 

 - As of July 1st, City Hall and the Public Library will be open to the public. City Hall will have normal business hours of Monday-Friday 8:00AM

-4:30PM. The library will have temporary new hours of Monday-Friday 1:00PM-5:00PM. When entering into these places, please remind your-

self of social distancing guidelines and follow the rules set in place. These rules will be posted in numerous places throughout. With the lobby 

at City Hall being open, we still encourage you to use the drive-up window to conduct business. We are accepting cash, check, money orders, 

and debit/credit cards. City staff is excited to see you all again! 
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Water/Wastewater Department 

Library 

The Dakota City Public Library is now open Monday through Friday; 1:00-5:00 p.m. We will still provide curbside service to 
anyone wishing it. Please call the library at 402-987-3778 or email us at library@dakotacity.net. We would love to help 
you with any Nebraska Overdrive questions or concerns if you are experiencing difficulty utilizing the program for your 
electronic reading on your I-pad, computer, smart phone, etc. At this time, we are not accepting donations due to health 

and safety recommendations. Thanks for your cooperation. We are looking forward to seeing all of our patrons again! 

-Kathy and Diann  

Fire Department 

Our annual golf tournament will be August 16th, at Covington Golf Course. If you would like to sign a team up, please call 

402-987-3326. It is $220/team-$55/player, this includes 18 holes, cart, and dinner.  

If you are interested in joining the Dakota City Fire Department, please call 987-3326 or stop at City Hall to fill out an 

application!  

If you would like a burn permit, please contact Clint Rasmussen at (402) 508-6426. Burn permits are only valid for one 

day at a time.  

Preview of Events for September 2020 

City Council– September 3rd-6PM @ Dakota City Council Chambers 

Food Pantry– September 24th-4:00PM-5:30PM @ Dakota City Fire Hall 

Dakota City Hall 

admin@dakotacity.net  

1511 Broadway Street, P.O BOX 482 

(402) 987-3448   

http://www.dakota-city.net/  

*If you would like to receive this newsletter in a monthly email or have events you would like to be posted, please stop in at city hall, email 

customerservice2@dakotacity.net or call at 402-987-3448 by August 26th* 
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